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News & Upcoming Events 

November 2022 

 

Hello, 

We hope everyone had a great Halloween - thanks so much to the room parents for all of your hard work 

in creating amazing celebrations for Holland School!  

Please follow the links below for each upcoming event or activity, or reach out 

to hollandtwppto@gmail.com for more information. 
  

November PTO Meeting 

 

Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 16 at 7:00 pm in the HTS Auditorium.  
  

Winter Spirit Wear Sales Open through 11/13!   

Our Winter Spirit Wear store is OPEN - and we're adding new items! The store will be open through 

November 13th, and orders are expected to be delivered before Christmas! Get some of your holiday 

shopping done early, support the PTO, AND get your kids ready for the next Spirit Week. Check out the 

attached flyer and then click here to shop! 
  

Upcoming Fundraisers  

 

Thanks to our amazing Fundraising Committee (chaired by Samantha Grundstrom!) we have so many 

great fundraisers coming up.  

 Holiday Photo Fundraiser will be taking place this week (November 12th/Rain Date November 

13th) for anyone who signed up for a slot. Watch our Facebook page for last minute 

cancellations if you were hoping to get a slot! 
 Maddalena's Cheesecake Sale will kick off this week and run through November 28th. Buy some 

delicious cheesecake or apple crumb pie to be the host with the most this holiday season! 

Check out the attached flyer, and click here for more information and to place an order! 
 Gift Card Sale - We are working on setting up our Holiday Gift Card Sale - please watch our 

Facebook page for more information! 

mailto:hollandtwppto@gmail.com
https://www.spcustomgear.com/team/holland-township-school-online-store-2022
https://www.facebook.com/HollandTownshipPTO/
https://forms.gle/KwDXhhJxWdziDkeQ7


Reach out to the PTO if you are interested in joining the Fundraising Committee to help with some of 

these fantastic fundraisers! 
REMINDER: If you have the PTO’s Venmo account saved, please be sure to update your records as it has 

changed. We can now be found under @Holland-TownshipPTO in the Venmo app. 
  

Other Ways to Support the PTO 

  

 Help From Home - You can raise money for the PTO throughout the year just by shopping as 

you usually do: 

 Enroll in Amazon Smile rewards to earn money for our school with your everyday 

Amazon purchase. Your Amazon app can be linked to your Amazon smile account.  
 Install the Box Tops for Education app to scan your receipts to earn cash for our school.  
 Install the givebacks app and search for Holland Township to link it to Holland 

Township PTO to earn a percentage of cash back for your purchase on thousands of 

online merchants. 
 Instructions to all these programs can be found on the school PTO webpage under “How 

can I help?” Email us if you have any questions! 

For the most up-to-date information, be sure to check out the PTO Website and follow us on Facebook!  
 

https://www.hollandschool.org/Page/716
https://www.hollandschool.org/Page/716
https://www.hollandschool.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=103
https://www.facebook.com/HollandTownshipPTO/

